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March 21, 2017 
  
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
  
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
  
Dear Ms. Walli: 

  
Re:  EB-2016-0152, EB-2018-0002, EB-2018-0085 – Change in Applicant’s Counsel 
 
Effective March 21, 2018 OPG has had a change in applicant’s counsel for the above listed 
proceedings. Mr. John Beauchamp has moved to a different position in OPG. OPG requests 
that the OEB amend the list of applicant’s counsel to remove Mr. Beachamp and add Ms. Mel 
Hogg. OPG also requests that OEB staff and intevernors amend their distribution lists 
accordingly. Ms. Hogg’s contact information is provided below: 
 
The applicant’s Counsel: Mel Hogg 

   Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

Mailing address: H18 E27 

   700 University Avenue 

   Toronto ON  M5G 1X6 

Telephone:  416-592-4463 

Facsimile:  416-592-1466 

Electronic mail: mel.hogg@opg.com 

 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Saba Zadeh 
 
cc:  Mel Hogg (OPG) via e-mail 
 John Beauchamp (OPG) via e-mail 
 Charles Keizer (Torys) via e-mail 
 Crawford Smith (Torys) via e-mail 

Saba Zadeh 
Regulatory Affairs 

 
 


